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Currently, We have been in contact with GMAL Brother Starvaggi and Grand Counselor Askew to begin to resolve any outstanding clerical issues with any of our graduate chapters which will allow us to begin to organize the graduate chapters and offer more clarity on who is involved and where. The main short term goals are to get points of contact for each grad chapter, so that we may begin to effectively recruit members in to the chapters and start developing somewhat of a template for us to use locally to offer graduate member activities and service. Another short-term goal is to put together ideas and implement an annual Grad retreat as a way for our graduate brothers to enjoy fellowship with one another and brainstorm ideas collectively to increase involvement and communication with the chapters in the province. We will also be using the advisory committee's input for recruiting and retaining graduate members. 

Overall, we would like to provide a more seamless way for our graduate members to communicate among each other to provide fellowship and allow for more integration with our collegiate members on professional and fraternal matters. 

More details on progress and functional objectives will be released at Winter conclave

Respectfully Submitted,

Jeremy Smith and Kameron Kelly
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